
Good evening, Warrior Families, 

  

This is Julie Finley, Assistant Principal, with the Sunday call out:  

• Any boys and girls interested in trying out for next year’s golf team there will be a 
mandatory meeting on May 14 after school in room 328 Coach Hill’s room. If you 
cannot make the meeting you need to see Coach Hill.  

• Congratulations to our Boys Tennis Team, as they are 3A State Champions in Team, 
Singles, and Doubles.  Way to go gentleman on a great season!  

• Lady Warrior Softball is participating in regional play this week, good luck ladies!  

• All track athletes please give 1 hour 2:15-3:15 on Tuesday May 6 to help put away all 
the track equipment. Your help would be greatly appreciated.  

• Senior Gift update: We are more than halfway to our goal. THANK YOU to everyone 
who has donated for the senior gifts! We appreciate your support. We will continue 
to collect donations until Wednesday May 7th. The senior gift will be given to all 
seniors on Thursday May 22nd during senior celebrations. Each senior will receive a 
monogrammed beach towel for the picnic and water day that they will get to enjoy at 
the end of the day on Thursday. We sincerely appreciate your generosity in making 
the Senior Celebration Day a success. Thank you for helping us honor our graduating 
class! Any donations collected after Wednesday May 7th will be given to Mr. Kontrick 
for the raffle during the senior breakfast.   

o Monetary Donations: Please drop off cash or checks (made out to OFHS) at 
the front office and label for Senior Gift. 

o Tax forms for charitable contributions are available for businesses wishing to 
contribute funds for the senior gift 

o Carrie Sutherland is collecting donations via Venmo (@Carrie-Sutherland-
Bueker/last 4 digits of phone number 7340) and Cash App ($sutherkids) 

https://cash.app/$sutherkids,  please see the accompanying email for details.  

• The Biology Boot camp is still in session every Tuesday and Thursday from 2-3pm in 
room 180.  

• Algebra and Geometry boot camps are continuing every Wednesday and Thursday 
from 2-3pm through May 15th. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/BxNZdGLHoY311X0jpF6LBg~~/AAAAARA~/4Uo7DMbqnba7KPPEUSR0spqQp5_YqW5NnTQR-TG69quIlehxjWxkC7qnt5VTU6Cxi6sL_7CXvQuB0Rt2ENodkoTuxHJqoLBkuiLz-H6n3vkQlhIL_nOR5W73wLrK8jPR


 U.S. History Afterschool EOC Bootcamp Reviews Sessions: 

1. Mrs. Parvin will be hosting the U.S. History EOC Bootcamp after school in room 202 
on: May 6 (Tue.), May 7 (Wed.), May 14 (Wed.)  2:10 – 3:15 pm. 

2. Mr. Frain will be hosting U.S. History EOC Bootcamps in his Portable 1 afterschool 
on: May 5th (Mon.), 12th (Mon.), 16th (Fri.), 19th (Mon.). 2:10 – 3:15 pm. 

3. All U.S. History Students should attend!  

• Yearbook pickup dates are posted on the school site. Click the link in the 
accompanying email or look under “Yearbook distribution on the school site. IF you 
requested a front desk pickup from Mrs. Deatley at deatleyr@pcsb.org , you can pick 
up at the front desk only, not the lunchroom. 
https://www.pcsb.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=115&ModuleInsta
nceID=24712&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-
3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=164453&PageID=223  

• Calling all Interact Members!  Our final Meeting of the year is this Wednesday, May 
7th after school in Ms. Lewis’s classroom, room 226.  Students who plan to run for 
the board or leadership Team will have one minute to speak and introduce 
themselves.  

• Calling all Warrior Families, there’s still time to help the OFHS PTSA during Teacher 
Appreciation Week! Please use the link in the accompanying email to sign up for 
donations & volunteer opportunities for this year’s Teacher Appreciation Week. 
THANK YOU to those who have already signed up. This is our last big event of the 
year to show our appreciation and support to all the amazing staff at 
OFHS!   signupgenius.com  

• There will be a Boys’ Basketball meeting held in the cafeteria on Tuesday, May 6th at 
2:00 pm. All returning players and any boys who are interested in playing basketball 
next season should attend.  

• There will be NO May Science Honors society meeting due to AP testing - only 10 
points needed to be in Good Standing 

• Point sheets are due to Mrs. Fraddosio, room 267, NO later than Tuesday May 13th  

• Seniors - Cords can be picked up on Fri May 16th through Tues May 20th in room 267 
before & afterschool  

• Tuesday May 6 @ 7:00 are the Booster Meetings…pick up cards in the cafeteria. 

mailto:deatleyr@pcsb.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/TBCIEtFyNezdo9TDJo-fdg~~/AAAAARA~/No27kyGCQIzJimPTdaJZfFGKRct1ygpwsuk3D3tl5e_9H067EeempKmyULsaj_UW1eMiBLLEf3M7STvUWw47sTuPCrWu11tYQraqNuuOP3DPVjeTZnGg4yxOraETWluZ2kijyZvzaWP2g_T1-wATfCQWbo1-MnHcA_CzoCEJJq3S9Nz1uGD1JEaG4mleGFo84qVES160dmfMfN12vdFETWKLfbM7KddjfGGsRpnLbKTzfU3ZHRmHrNO4fcvNaY7rWMHUez3eGSc1A3HjT2kVW_vnlauGoRFacnULKxl9dIojyH-eeiImWF-wV5IVo7il
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/TBCIEtFyNezdo9TDJo-fdg~~/AAAAARA~/No27kyGCQIzJimPTdaJZfFGKRct1ygpwsuk3D3tl5e_9H067EeempKmyULsaj_UW1eMiBLLEf3M7STvUWw47sTuPCrWu11tYQraqNuuOP3DPVjeTZnGg4yxOraETWluZ2kijyZvzaWP2g_T1-wATfCQWbo1-MnHcA_CzoCEJJq3S9Nz1uGD1JEaG4mleGFo84qVES160dmfMfN12vdFETWKLfbM7KddjfGGsRpnLbKTzfU3ZHRmHrNO4fcvNaY7rWMHUez3eGSc1A3HjT2kVW_vnlauGoRFacnULKxl9dIojyH-eeiImWF-wV5IVo7il
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 Class of 2025 Seniors - please turn in Bright Future's forms to your school counselor.  

• FHSAA has released new EL2 physical forms.  Any physicals performed 5/1/25 or 
later must be documented on the revised forms.  EL2 forms on the old version will 
only be accepted if the physical is dated before 5/1.  Medical facilities may not be up 
to date in having these new forms.  Please go to the Osceola Fundamental website 
under the General Athletics link to print out a copy of the new forms.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Michele Copello at CopelloM@pcsb.org.  

We are so excited to host another Warrior family day at TopGolf. Join us Sunday, May 18th 
from 2:30pm -4:30pm. Tickets are on sale now and until May 15th. See the accompanying 
email for additional details and how to purchase. You can book a private “Bay” up to 6 
people for $125.00. Enjoy 2 hours of play and unlimited soda products, iced tea, and coffee 
with your purchase. Individual tickets will be sold for $25.00. To attend this event, you must 
purchase tickets using the revtrak link found on our Athletic Booster Facebook page or use 
the QR posted in the hallways. 

 

mailto:CopelloM@pcsb.org

